
One child at a time

We believe that sport is the best alternative 
for boys, girls and young people learn discipline, 

clear principles and purposes. 

Become a
godparent 



For this reason, we have founded a soccer 
school that seeks to promote sports, cultural 
and social development for our athletes. We 
believe we can prevent and neutralize social 

problems. 

We want to impact areas with highly vulnerable 
populations with sports, providing recreation 

and leisure alternatives that contribute 
positively to their lives.



Project Details

In 2024, we are carrying out our work in the 
following areas:

Villa Eliza neighborhood: in this sector we 
have the participation of more than 40 boys, 
girls and young people, carrying out training 3 

times a week on Tuesdays, Thursdays and 
Fridays starting at 6:00 p.m.

El Uribe neighborhood: in this sector we have 
the participation of more than 45 boys, girls 

and young people, carrying out training 2 times 
a week on Wednesdays and Fridays starting at 

2:00 p.m.
El Plumón Alto neighborhood: in this sector we 

have the participation of more than 80 boys, 
girls and young people, carrying out training 

twice a week on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
starting at 2:00 p.m.



Our goal is to provide 165 kids the 
opportunity of hope. 

With a monthly donation of $25 dollars you 
can help a child receive soccer classes, 

snacks, water, guidance, spiritual formation 
and prayer. 

Your one time donation of $25, $50, $75, $100  
will help Mercy Hands NC equip our coaches and 
kids in the program with the necessary tools to 

continue building a better future. 

Goal

One time giving 



We pray abundance in your life. 
Thank you for helping us be mercy hands  

around the world.

One child at a time

We are thankful for your 

Donation 

           www.mercyhandsnc.org


